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Dear Parent / Guardian 

 

There have been 18 new positive cases this week, with a gradual reduction in the number 

of daily cases towards the end of the week. 

 

Whilst this is an improvement, the number of cases being reported in school and in 

Shropshire generally is well above the national average, and therefore still a cause for 

concern. 

 

We will therefore continue to encourage pupils to wear face coverings inside the building 

and on school buses, and we would be grateful for your support in this respect. 

 

We believe this is an appropriate precautionary approach to reducing transmission in school, 

and to ensure our pupils and staff are kept as safe as possible. 

 

Ultimately the wearing of face coverings remains a personal choice and we will continue to 

respect this choice and any medical exceptions that apply to some individuals. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Dr Jane Tinker 

Headteacher 

 

 


